
Hello Entering Class of 2019,  

Welcome to Pritzker! On behalf of the Orientation Community Engagement Committee, we 
are very excited to invite you to participate in a Stop the Bleed training at 9am on 
Saturday, August 3rd in the BSLC. Stop the Bleed is a national initiative designed to equip 
bystanders with the skillset necessary to act during a bleeding emergency. Following the 
opening of the Adult Trauma Center in May 2018, the University of Chicago Medicine 
launched its own Stop the Bleed campaign as part of their community outreach in 
communities throughout the south side.  

Initial efforts at the University of Chicago Medicine have been focused on training medical 
personnel (like you!), who in turn can receive certification as a Stop the Bleed trainer and 
participate in future training events within the surrounding community. Training will take 
place in the BSLC and will last approximately 2 hours. At the end of the training, you will 
receive an email to sign up as a Stop the Bleed Instructor. If you would like to be part of this 
national movement, please sign up for our Saturday session through the link or QR code 
below: 
 
https://forms.gle/1SLdEttZeC42QXzx5 
 

 
 
We hope you to see you at the training! 
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